
• No. It is not necessary to close the entire business provided the affected area can be closed 
 off for a minimum of 3 days.
• Cleaning and disinfection will be required if the affected area needs to be reoccupied within 3 days.

Scan the QR code to view the Department of Health’s latest statement on cleaning and decontamination of 
workplaces. The document is also available from the NIOH website under COVID-19.

Reference: Department of Health, Statement on cleaning and decontamination of workplaces in the context of COVID-19 (version 2: 10 August 2021)

CLEANING AND DISINFECTING 

OF WORKPLACES

Should a business be closed for cleaning and disinfecting when a COVID-19 positive case is identified?


